
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

June 28, 2010

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,  Peggi Kamisato,  Leningrad Elarionoff, Tommy Sing

1. James Komata said he has talked to Galen Kubo about putting the 
Waimea Trails and Greenways back on the 2011 STIP so we can 
qualify for federal enhancement money.

2. David Imata estimate for construction of Increment 1 is $7.25 
million.

3. James said he is trying to convene a meeting in mid July between 
County forces who are related to the Trail to get on the same page. 
He said he will inform us of results of the meeting.

4. Bobby Command - have not heard back from him yet on Corp 
Counsel's decision on Parker Ranch offer to install temporary fence 
on their side of Waikoloa Stream so we can have a work Day.

5. Work day - we would like to do it in September but fencing is 
required to be installed between Opelo Road and Kahawai Street. 
Leningrad said we have lost our opportunity to use heavy equipment 
that was temporarily in the area.

6. Clem called Mary Ward (Pako Subdivision) to thank her for her 
comments regarding the alternative routes through their subdivision.

7. Clem talked with Leslie Kurisaki about alternative routes to be 
included in the assessment - along the farm lots and along 
Keaunuiomano Stream.

7. next Monday is a holiday, we will meet the following.

by Clem Lam
cc. Bobby command, Bob Fitzgerald, David Imata, Glenn Kimura
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